
From: Solaimanian, Jamal
To: Deardoff, Amy; McWilliams, Katherine
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1460573064928
Date: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 1:49:04 PM

Jamal Solaimanian, Ph.D., P.E.
Engineering Supervisor
Office of Water Quality, ADEQ
501-682-0620
jamal@adeq.state.ar.us

-----Original Message-----
From: Szenher, Doug
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 1:48 PM
To: Solaimanian, Jamal; Bailey, John
Cc: Allison, Becky; Hunter, Robert
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1460573064928

Please see below. I'm sending a response acknowledging the comment and asking them to send any
additional comments to the regular Water permits comment address.

-----Original Message-----
From: no-reply@adeq.state.ar.us [mailto:no-reply@adeq.state.ar.us]
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 1:45 PM
To: Help-POA
Subject: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1460573064928

*******************************************************************************
E_Mail_Address:      fmreuter@hughes.net
Name:                Frank & Mary Reuter
Mailing_Address:     121 CR 432
City:                Berryville
State:               AR
Zip:                 72616
Phone_Number:        (870) 423-2498
H_Division:          POA
H_ReferringPage:     https://www.adeq.state.ar.us/home/contactus.aspx
H_Serial:            1460573064928
Date:                4/13/2016
Time:                1:41:36 PM

Questions_Comments:

I'm writing to oppose the renewal of the National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES)
General Permit (ARG590000) that was published on March 15, 2016 in the Arkansas Democrat-Gazette 
for eligible operators of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations (CAFO) in the State of Arkansas.  This
General Permit (ARG590000) streamlined the permitting for a large scale swine factory CAFO that is
located in a fragile ecosystem in a highly fractured soluble limestone rock (i.e. Karst) that drains via
surface and groundwater directly into our Nation's first designated National River, the Buffalo National
River, which has resulted in significant on-going public opposition.  I do not want this permit to be
utilized to facilitate the permitting of another CAFO in Arkansas.  This General Permit (ARG590000)
generated a permit that is  highly controversial resulting in considerable litigation expenses and  several
hundred thousand dollars of tax payer money being allocated for research at this CAFO.   Insofar as this
permit by-passes well established science, it is likely its shortcomings will occur again if General Permit
(ARG590000) is renewed.   
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